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Jessie Waldman - comments on CDPR_2021-0002 (Kennebunkport Family Trust)
Mendocino County

From:  "Kraemer, Melissa@Coastal" <Melissa.Kraemer@coastal.ca.gov> o ~ an

To: Jessie Waldman <waldmanj@mendocinocounty.org> SEP 16 2021

Date: 9/16/2021 8:50 AM o .
Subject: comments on CDPR_2021-0002 (Kennebunkport Family Trusty ~ Planning & Building Services

Hello Jessie

We reviewed the staff recommendation for the subject CDP renewal request. The standard of review for a
CDP renewal is whether there are changed circumstances that may affect the consistency of the project
with the certified Town Plan. There appear to be no findings in the staff report explaining whether there
are any changed circumstances. We recommend the County evaluate whether there are changed
circumstances, such as water supply, that would affect the consistency of the development with the
policies and standards of the Mendocino Town Plan.

Thank you and please let me know if you have any questions or would like to discuss.

Melissa B. Kraemer (she/her)
North Coast District Supervisor
California Coastal Commission

1385 Eighth Street, Suite 130

Arcata CA 95521

(707) 826-8950 ext. 9
www.coastal.ca.goyv

Please note that public counter hours for all Commission offices are currently suspended indefinitely in light
of the coronavirus. However, in order to provide the public with continuity of service while protecting both
you and our employees, the Commission remains open for business, and you can contact staff by phone,
email, and regular mail (email communication likely will result in the fastest response). In addition, more
information on the Commission’s response to the COVID-19 virus can be found on our website. Thank you
for your patience and understanding as we all work through this public health crisis.
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